MOST URGENT
No. EDN-HE (21) B (15) 03/2022-SCERT/GCTE (N.E.P.)-

Directorate of Higher Education,

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Telephone No. 0177-2656621, 2653120, Extn. 234, Fax: 2812882
E-mail: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in & E-mail: genbr@rediffmail.com

Dated: Shimla-1 the 12 May, 2022
To
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,
in Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: - Regarding Organizing State Level Workshop on RTE Act,2009 and National

Education Policy on 17/05/2022 at National Institute of Hamirpur (Himachal Pradesh.

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of letter no. HPSCPCR—F(2)—1/2022-860-8864
dated: 07/05/2022 received from the Chairman, H.P. State Commission for Proctection of Child
Rights, Sharma Bhawan, Below BCS, Phase-III, New-Shimla-171009 on the subject cited above.

In this connection, it is to inform you that the H.P. State Commission for Proctection
of Child Rights, Sharma Bhawan, Below BCS, Phase-III, New-Shimla-9 is going to organize one
day State Level Workshop on 17.05.2022 at 10:00 A.M. at National Institute of Technology (NIT)
Hamirpur, District Hamirpur, Himachal Pradesh.

You are, therefore hereby directed to attend ia the above said workshop on above said
scheduled date, time and venue. Further, you are hereby directed to send the confirmation of

participation to the quarter concerned as per the details mentioned in the aforesaid letter.

Glasr

Director of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Endst. No. Even Dated: Shimla-171001 the ]3Way, 2022
Copy for information to:-

1 The Chairperson, HP State Commission for Protection of Child Rights, Sharma
Bhagwan, Below BCS Phase-Ill, New Shimla-171009 w.r.t. his/her letter number
ferred above.

/The Technical Officer (Computer/IT Cell), Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal
Pradesh, Shimla-1 to upload the letter on Departmental website.

3 Guard File. o W

Director of Higher Education
13 MAY 2022 _(2 Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
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